

"RE-BUILDING THE CITY'S WATER SYSTEMS FOR THE 21ST CENTURY"

Sewerage & Water Board of NEW ORLEANS

C. RAY NAGIN, President TOMMIE A. VASSEL, President Pro-Tem 625 ST. JOSEPH STREET
NEW ORLEANS, LA 70165 • 504-529-2837 OR 52W-ATER
www.swbnola.org

For Immediate Release March 7, 2007

Contact Robert Jackson 269-7978 or Brenda Thornton 269-7819

Meeting Notice

The first post-Katrina community meeting related to drainage will be held Saturday, March 10, 2007, 10:00 a.m. to noon at the Ray Avenue Baptist Church located at 4712 Ray Avenue, New Orleans, LA 70126

The purpose of the meeting is to inform residents that we are moving forward with the Dwyer Canal project that was put on hold following the destruction and recovery related to Hurricane Katrina.